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My Fellow Sir Knights, 

 

 

As I write this supplement at the end of December I look 

with Hope and Faith that soon we will be able to meet in 

person in conclaves. 

 

Many Commanderies have been meeting virtually of late 

and it’s good to know that we are keeping Templary alive 

in spite of the unprecedented restrictions we must work 

around. 

 

We continue in the Grand Commandery to emphasize and 

promote charitable efforts in our communities under the 

leadership of our Very Eminent Deputy Grand 

Commander John Austin. 

 

Your efforts are not only appreciated but are very much 

needed by many throughout our state. I urge all our 

Commanders throughout Maryland to make these 

charitable efforts a priority for your Commanderies. 

 

 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you, as an individual Sir Knight, haven’t been 

personally involved in these efforts I urge you to attend 

your Commandery’s next virtual conclave and learn about 

what is being done and how you personally can assist and 

be a part of these worthy efforts. 

 

Fearing that I may sound like a broken record, I will again 

urge that we pray for the day that we overcome Covid-19 

and again take up ALL the work that we as Knights 

Templar are bound to. 
 

 

 

 

Yours in service to Christ, 

 

Chuck  

Charles E. Warns II   

Right Eminent Grand Commander    
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